
BIRMINGHAM CONCERT BAND

The Birmingham Concert Band is a member of the Association of Concert Bands and an 
acknowledged leader among community bands. For thirty-two years the Band has 
entertained audiences by performing the best literature for band and featuring 
guest artists of stature, in addition to providing a creative outlet for area 
musicians. Rehearsals are held on Wednesday evenings in the Groves High School band 
room from 7;30 TO 9:45 p.m. Membership is open to all adults. Qualified high school 
students may audition. For further information, please call (248) 474-4997 or (248) 
647-7586.

GRANT M. HOEMKE, Music Director and Conductor

Grant Hoemke was appointed Music Director and Conductor of the Birmingham Concert 
Band in 1980 because of his expertise in band literature and his interest in 
providing a performing outlet for adult musicians. A graduate of Wayne State 
University, he has taught instrumental music at all levels for over 25 years. In 
the fall of 1992, Mr. Hoemke served as acting Director of Bands at Wayne State and 
has also conducted the WSU High School Summer Band program. Currently, Mr. Hoemke 
serves as an adjudicator, clinician and guest conductor throughout Michigan. He 
studied conducting with Dr. Harry Begian, Jerry H. Bilik and Dr. Joseph Labuta. He 
is a member of ACB, MSBOA and Phi Mu Alpha. Mr. Hoemke's enthusiasm, skill and joy 
in music-making have secured his reputation as a leading music educator, 
administrator and conductor.

DANIELLE MUKAMAL, Oboe Soloist

Danielle Mukamal is a sixteen year old junior at North Farmington High School and 
is a member of the National Honor Society. Her passion for music was evident at an 
early age as she began learning piano from her mother, a music educator with 
Farmington Public Schools. Danielle was introduced to the oboe in fifth grade by 
her music teacher, Mr. Grant Hoemke. Shortly thereafter, she began private 
instruction with Ms. Lynne Marie Flegg, an accomplished professional oboist. 
Danielle has consistently received Blue Ribbons for her Solo & Ensemble 
performances and has played with the Metropolitan Youth Symphony in 2008 and 2009. 
She has also attended Blue Lake Fine Arts Music Camp for two years, and spent four 
weeks this past summer touring Europe with the Blue Lake International Southern 
Winds. Currently, she plays with the Detroit Symphony Orchestra's Civic Youth 
Orchestra. At North Farmington, Danielle performs in Symphony Band and is also in 
her second year as a member of the Pit with the North Farmington Marching Band. The 
Birmingham Concert Band awarded her a scholarship to attend Blue Lake this past 
year. 


